
REPORT OF THE  

ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEMS FOR CAMPAIGN AND FINANCE REPORTS 

SUBCOMMITTEE  

OF THE  

ARKANSAS LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL  

_____________________ 

 

December 18, 2015 

_____________________ 

 

Dear Co-Chairs: 

 

The Electronic Filing Systems for Campaign and Finance Reports Subcommittee met Monday, 

December 14, 2015, at 11:00 a.m., in Room B of the MAC Building, and report the discussion of 

the following items:      

 

1. Campaign finance electronic filing systems in other states and a demonstration of the 

websites; 

2. The security and authentication in electronic filing systems;  

3. Requesting electronic filing software systems vendors to the next meeting; and  

4. Requesting an extension for submitting recommendations to ALC.    

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

  

Senator Missy Irvin, Co-Chair  

 

Representative Jon Eubanks, Co-Chair 

 

 


